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February 1%, 1946

To Dr. Mitchell, Secretary
_Board of Embalming Examiners

‘I have your memo of February 8th, inquiring whether the Board of
Embalming Examiners and Funeral Directors may by reguletion provide
for preparation other than what is specifically provided for in the
statute before an applicant is permitted to submit to the Board of
Exsminers to practise embalming for examination.

1% seems to me that Section 187 of Ohepter 22 is very explicit as
to the training, preliminary edncation, echooling in a college of
embalming snd funeral directing, and the Board would notbe authoriged
to provide for additionsl training or studies. If there is to be any
change, it must be done through the legislature.

Apraham Breitbard
Deputy Attorney General
ABte



